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NALC CONGREGATIONS TO
CONSIDER WHETHER TO RATIFY
CONSTITUTIONAL AMENDMENTS

The congregations of the North American Lutheran governance. By requiring congregational ratification

Church are considering whether to ratify of certain key decisions, the NALC ensures that its
amendments to the NALC Constitution that were members are aware of and broadly supportive of
approved by the 2021 NALC Mission Convocation. those decisions,” the Executive Council statesin a

letter to congregations on the ratification process.
The proposed amendments to the constitution

officially name regional subdivisions within the Amendments approved by a convocation must be

NALC as “mission districts” and “mission regions.” ratified within six months of the conclusion of the
convocation by a two-thirds majority of NALC

An amendment also adds constitutional language congregations voting on the amendments. At least

allowing mission districts to form mission regions. half of NALC congregations must vote on whether or
not to ratify the amendments for the ratification vote

These amendments reflect the current practice of to be valid.

the NALC and its mission districts and mission

regions. They update constitutional language to The deadline for voting on ratification is Feb. 6, 2022

reflect this practice. — six months after the convocation.

“One of the NALC'’s Core Values is ‘Congregationally  Information on the ratification process — including
Focused.” Congregational participationis a the exact text of the proposed amendments — is
foundational principle of our church body’s available at thenalc.org/ratificationprocess.

Martin Luther’s Theology of Beauty:
A Reappraisal IS FOCUS OF “NALS READS’

The North American Lutheran Seminary is sponsoring
afour-part Zoom conversation on the second Tuesday
of each month. The discussion, called “NALS Reads,”
will be facilitated by the Rev. Dr. Maurice Lee on Martin
Luther’s Theology of Beauty: A Reappraisal, by the Rev.
Dr. Mark C. Mattes.

Critical Conversations

This is a free opportunity to sharpen your theological Engagmg Th€010gy and Culture
skills. Participants are only asked to provide their own
book for discussion.

For more information or to register go to thenalc.org/nalsreads.
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